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Celebration of Horses – New Art Show Coming to San Juan Island Library

(Friday Harbor, WA) – April 3, 2024

We’re celebrating all things horses at the library! Horses have featured prominently in artwork

for thousands of years, and we’re celebrating this grand tradition by showcasing horse-themed

work in this upcoming art show.

The shows are open to the public and all talent levels and mediums are welcome. If you own art

on this theme, but are not the artist, we also welcome your participation. Participants can bring

their ready-to-hang art in from 10-noon on Saturday, April 27. All artists participating in the POP

Art show should pick up their art at this time, as well.

The Library Art Committee hangs five shows a year with themes. Coming later in 2024 are The

Unexpected, Discovering Paths, and Childhood. Cards listing the themes and dates of all art

shows are available at the computer table in the library. We look forward to your art!

If you have any questions about the art exhibit or the Library Art Committee, contact Diane

Martindale at 360-370-5814.

Library cards are free of charge to all islanders. In addition to its collections of materials to loan,

the library also provides public access computers and WiFi. Library hours are Monday through

Friday from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m., Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m, and Sundays 12 p.m to 3 p.m.
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